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16 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
FOOTWEAR: PUMPS  
 
We have had a couple of queries about pumps, in relation to our new policy, and whether they can be worn for 
school.  
 
In the documentation, we have included pumps in the ‘red’ section, i.e., not allowed. We understand that the 
inclusion of a specific brand may have led to some confusion, but the word ‘all’, in brackets, was for all pumps, 
not just that specific brand. In the ‘green’ section of the policy, you will see that there are no pumps included.   
 
From discussions we have had with parents/carers, we understand that pumps have been bought in good faith 
but, unfortunately, they do not follow our new policy. In order to resolve the issue and ensure that all children 
are in the correct footwear, we ask that this is rectified by Monday 4 November (after half term), allowing 
sufficient time for the issue to be resolved.   
 
Thank you for your support with this.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
 


